Sharps Meeting September 14, 2021

Attendees: Tom S, Pam G, Jerry H, Bud M, Bill A, Aimee M, Vince D, Frank M and Mary V — recording
secretary

No new purchases noted and no bills to be paid.

Grass mowing going well and the site looks great — the last invoice received was for July 14.

Jerry repaired sinking corner stones reported by Maddox as he discovered when mowing.

Burial of Arlene Little next Monday, S section R20 11S — Tom will see if excess dirt can be used to fill the
sink hole and seek assistance in straightening the tilting Ewing stone.

Tom and Pam to review lot sale records before ordering needed cornerstones which could take a while
to receive depending on shipping location. Everyone with stones to review the letters available and let
Tom know. At least two needed are known from last year, Spencer and Chambers.

Pam received e-mail correspondence from Paula Brainard of Chesapeake Search Dogs who conducted a
training session of dogs in the cemetary last Wednesday. She reported that training was successful and
dogs alerted on old graves. She was very thankful for the opportunity and she plans to be in contact for
a return visit. Would like their assistance in identifying some unmarked graves in the future.

Jerry had one website inquiry from Joan Gaffney. Her parents are there and there is a lot available but it
is not quite a full lot and very close to the road on a corner. She is still discussing with her husband and
will let us know by middle of October. One stone placement would be okay, but two may be too big.

Tom has located 10 — 12 transfer slips and will continue his search and get them to Jerry soon.






